Reference: FS132741549
Comment on a planning application

Application Details
Application: 18/0549/FUL

Address: Chalkers Corner Junction At Junction Of Lower Richmond Rd South Circ AndClifford AvenueRichmond

Proposal: THIS NOTICE IS TO ADVISE THAT AMENDMENTS HAVE BEEN RECEIVED. THE PRINCIPAL CHANGES
ARE AS FOLLOWS:DESIGN REVISIONSFURTHER AND REVISED INFORMATIONAPPLICATION C: Reconfiguration
of Chalkers Corner traffic junction, to include existing public highway and existing landscaped and informal parking area

associated to Chertsey Court, to facilitate alterations to lane configuration, a new cycle lane, works to existing pedestrian
and cycle crossing, soft landscaping and replacement boundary treatment to Chertsey Court.

Comments Made By
Name: Mr Shaun Lamplough
Address: 20 Fife Road East Sheen London SW14 7EL

Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: This proposal is put forward to try and justify the proposed over development of the Brewery Site. This
application should be refused because:

Part of the land being taken for road widening is OOLTI and should therefore be refused. We need to preserve our green
spaces, not destroy them.

The effect on residents of Chertsey Court of removal of mature trees, even though some will be replaced, and bringing the
road closer to the flats is unacceptable when there are already major concerns about the environmental impact of vehicles
on human health.

Increasing capacity of the road will simply attract more vehicles, hardly environmentally friendly. The junction will have to
be renamed to the more appropriate Chokers Corner if this application is granted. Richmond Council should be ashamed
if it is.



